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WEDNESDAY, FEBRAURY 25, 2015 

BOARD OF HEALTH 

REGULAR MEETING 

 

Mr. Raymond Grant Chairman, Mr. Douglas Brown LPN Mr. Robert Costa, and Health Agent 

Beth Hallal R.S.  

 

At 4:30 PM Mr. Grant called the meeting to order. 

 

CONSENT CALENDAR 

 

Consider approval of Regular Session Minutes of:   

 1) February 11, 2014 

 

Mr. Costa made the motion to approve the minutes of January 14, 2014, seconded by Mr. Brown 

LPN and so voted 2-0-1. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

There was no new business. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 
Discussion with the Town Administrator regarding the Annual Disposal Fee Exemptions. 
 

Mr. Shawn Cadime was present for this discussion.  The Board of Health currently feels that the 

permitting of the dumpsters and a list of those dumpsters should be handled by the Board of 

Health.  However those applications that are late, the exemption should not be handled by them.  

Mr. Cadime agrees with the Board and the exemptions after the due date should be handled by 

the Board of Selectmen since they are the ones who set the trash fee.   

 

Mr. Cadime will speak with the Board of Selectmen regarding this issue.    

 

Review of the Seekonk Board of Health Rules and Regulations for Body Art 

Establishments and Practitioners.  

 

Ms. Hallal presented additions and changes to regulations.   The Board wishes to have these 

changes completed and presented at the next Board of Health meeting.   

 

Review of the Seekonk Board of Health Regulations 10.0.0 Stable Regulations 

 

The only change to this regulation is the due date of the application from November 1
st
 to 

December 1
st
.  The Board would like to see the changes at the next meeting.  

 

HEALTH AGENT’S REPORT 

 Septic Disposal Plans approved by the Health Agent 

  5 Tall Pines Lane  Stone Gate Builders 

  283 Olney Street  Ray & Janice DiMeo   
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  22 Holly Drive   Anthony Garlett 

Ms. Hallal presented the Board with the job description for the Town Nurse and there were some 

concerns whether the ‘nurse’ should be an employee of the town or a 1099 employee.  The Board 

would like to have this on the agenda for the next meeting.  

 

COMMUNITY SPEAKS 

 

There was no community speaks.  

 

BOARD CORRESPONDENCE AND COMMENTS 

 

Mr. Brown LPN informed the Board that he will probably not seek reappointment in June.  He 

believes there should be a stipend for the Board members.  People’s time is very valuable and 

being on these Boards is time consuming.   

 

At 5:40pm Mr. Costa made the motion to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Brown LPN and so voted 

unanimously.  


